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Attention Students: Would you like to be featured in this year's yearbook? Your 

yearbook staff needs your help with submitting pictures for the yearbook! We’re 

featuring May-August 2021 activities. If you went on a cool vacation, spent the 

week showing your animals at the fair, or have some pictures of you with your 

fellow CHS friends hanging out this summer, you can share your pictures with the 

yearbook staff by downloading the Yearbook Snap App. From there, upload 

pictures by searching for our school and entering the passcode of cavaliers in all 

lowercase letters. You can also email Mrs. Hilewsky or you may see Emma Kirkey 

with your pictures! 

Attention Students: Do you have a hobby that you really enjoy? Is it fun? Weird? 

Unique? Now is your chance to let it be known! If you want to be featured in the 

yearbook with your hobby, send in pictures of yourself doing your hobby by 

downloading the yearbook snap app on apple or android devices and use the 

password “cavaliers” with all lowercase letters. You could also send pictures to 

Emma George or see Mrs. Hilewsky for more details, and don’t forget to buy your 

yearbook today! 

Attention all students: On Friday, CHS will be wearing white to celebrate White 

Cane Day. White Cane Day was created to educate the world about blindness and 

recognize how the blind and visually impaired can live and work independently while 

giving back to their communities. This day also celebrates the abilities and 

successes achieved by blind people in a sighted world and honors the many 

contributions being made by the blind and visually impaired. Here at CHS, we’ll be 

honoring junior Cody Cannon while we wear white. Please mark your calendars for 

this very special event.  

Attention all 8th grade FFA members: Tomorrow after school, we have our 

October FFA meeting! It starts right after school in Mrs. Stiles’s room, #105. 

Please join us, as we will be voting on our tshirt designs for this year! 

Attention all high school FFA members: Our October meeting is tomorrow from 

7:00-8:30 p.m. in BK’s room. We are voting on tshirt designs and will be discussing 

upcoming activities! See you then!  



Attention Class of 2022: Senior pictures are due to the yearbook staff by 

October 22! Send pictures to Mrs. Hilewsky by the deadline. Senior pictures are to 

be a formal studio pose of the student's head and shoulders and facing forward. 

The yearbook staff will not accept those pictures that do not meet our 

requirements such as outdoor pictures, pictures with props, etc.  

Attention 8th grade girls: There will be a meeting for all 8th grade girls interested 

in playing volleyball tomorrow during Advocacy class. Again, if you plan to join the 

8th grade volleyball team or just want to learn more about it, come to the 

cafeteria tomorrow during Advocacy. Practice begins next week on Thursday. 

 


